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Colin’s story
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I was on the road in Surrey and went to a GP with a really bad infection. I wasn’t feeling right in my head or in my body. The surgery said they wouldn’t register me with a care of address in another area because I needed blood tests and there was no use in sending the results somewhere else. They were very apologetic about it. 
A neighbour near where I was parked said I could use their address, but I don’t know what I would have done if they hadn’t let me – I wouldn’t have been able to receive the long term treatment I needed.”
Colin is from the New Traveller community
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